
Miss Kylie’s May 
Newsletter 

 
May Announcements: 

● We are having an 
end-of-year awards 
ceremony on May 13th! 
Parents are welcome. 

● The official last day of 
school is May 31st. 

● There will also be a class 
party on May 28th to 
celebrate the last day of 
school! 

● Check your student’s 
gradebook to see if they are 
missing any assignments 
and get those turned in. 
Grades are due May 26th. 

● Memorial Day will be 
observed on Monday, May 
27th. School will be closed 
this day. 

 

Field Trip: 
We are taking a class field trip to the 
Lake Frierson on May 16th. Please be 
sure to pack a lunch for your 
students. Parents are welcome! And 
students are allowed to bring fishing 
poles, basketballs, chalk, etc! 

 
Student of the Month: 

Olivia Carter! 
 
 
If your child’s name is on 
this list, they still need a 
permission slip signed 

for the field trip! 
Anna  Adam  Blakely 

Brian  Chandler  Cody 

Josh  Monica  Phoebe 

Rachel  Joey  Ross 

Tucker  Katelyn  Asher 
 
Summer!! 
Thank you so much 
for an amazing 
school year! I have 
absolutely loved 

every second that I have spent 
with your kiddos this year. I hope 
you all have an awesome summer. 
Please come back to visit me! 

Kylie Brickey 
Middle School 

5th Grade 
kylie.brickey@smail.astate.edu 


